
 

  
St Helen’s nursery class have shown 
eloquent and truthful values in their 

interactions and activities. The 
children express their thoughts and 
feelings clearly during storytelling, 

show-and-tell, and daily 
conversations. Their candid 

responses and observations reflect 
genuine and transparent 

communication. We, as their 
teachers, have noticed their ability 
to understand and explain various 

topics sincerely. This commitment to 
eloquence and truthfulness has 

created a supportive and trusting 
classroom atmosphere, encouraging 

further personal and academic 
growth. 
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Our Virtues and Values 
Learned and Wise 

The children at St Helen's nursery 
have consistently shown learned and 

wise values in their activities and 
interactions. They absorb new 

information and apply it thoughtfully, 
whether playing together, joining 
group discussions, or facing new 

challenges. Their curiosity and 
discernment reflect a deep 

understanding of the world around 
them. Teachers have noticed their 

ability to make considerate choices, 
share knowledge with peers, and ask 
insightful questions. These learned 

and wise values have created a 
nurturing and intellectually 

stimulating environment, supporting 
their future growth. 


